
GEORGIACARRY.ORG

 
P.O. BOX 142924     FAYETTEVILLE, GEORGIA 30214 info@georgiacarry.org

      

May 1, 2007  

The Hon. Belinda F. Griffin  
Crisp County Probate Court 
PO Box 26  
Cordele, GA 31010-0026   Via Facsimile (229-273-9184)

    

Re: Offer of Training/Speaking to Probate Judges/Clerks  

Dear Judge Griffin:  

I am writing you in your capacity as Chair of the Probate Judges Training 
Council.  GEORGIACARRY.ORG is a non-profit organization whose purpose is to foster 
the rights of its members to keep and bear arms.  Naturally, the application, processing, 
and issuance of Georgia firearms licenses are of keen interest to our members.    

We have put a great deal of effort into studying the laws and regulations affecting 
firearms licenses and have several people that are quite knowledgeable on the subject.  
We would welcome the opportunity to provide one or more speakers to make 
presentations or participate in panel discussions in any upcoming training sessions you 
may be planning.  While the views of GEORGIACARRY.ORG may not always coincide 
with the views of you members, I hope you will agree that everyone benefits from 
learning about and considering such varying views.  

If you are interested in pursuing this opportunity, you may contact me directly at 
john.monroe1@earthlink.net, or via telephone at 678-362-7650.  

Thank you for your attention.  

Sincerely,     

GEORGIACARRY.ORG 

John R. Monroe 
Vice President 


